
January 31, 2018

Good afternoon,

    I am writing to inform you of my resignation as Head Boys Varsity Coach effective January 31, 
2018.  It has been a privilege to coach at my alma mater as an athletics coach for the last 8 years. 
I was lucky enough to be coached, taught, and mentored by the same legends that are being 
enshrined yearly into the Athletics Hall of Fame and my hope is that I ingrained the same values 
and traits into my players that those leaders did to make me who I am today. Thank you again for 
the support and flexibility the last few seasons allowing the program to hang a banner in the same 
building as my father's football accolades; It may sound cheesy but it means a lot to me. From 
serving as a Captain in the United States Army, to my college baseball career, to my advancement 
in my professional career, the foundation of it all was my experiences I gained growing up in 
Derby. I will always be a Red Raider and if there is anything I can do to support the future of the 
program, school, and district please let me know. 

O Derby High thy name we cherish,
Chris Kalesavich (Class of 2007)


